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City Council Order 

ORDER  

IN CITY COUNCIL 

 

Ordered, That the Auburn City Council directs staff to prepare a zoning map amendment for 

Public Hearing and a Recommendation by the Auburn Planning Board pursuant to Chapter 60, 

Article XVII, Division 2, Amendment to the Zoning Ordinance or Zoning Map.   The intent is to 

amend the map on approximately 8.17 acres from T-4.2B Traditional Neighborhood 

Development zoning district to the General Business II (Minot Ave) zoning district as shown on 

the attached map. The area proposed to be rezoned encompasses all of City Assessor’s parcel 

I.D.s 209-035 and 209-034. The purpose of this proposal is to better support a new public safety 

facility by allowing the flexibility in form and design to best serve the needs of public 

employees.   

    


